
 
April 28, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member  

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol      H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515      Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting community project funding for the Lake Acworth Master Plan implementation in 

fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Acworth and the project is located at 

1138 Highway 20 Spur, Cartersville, Georgia 30121.  

This funding would be designated for a joint project between the City of Acworth and the 

Acworth Lake Authority that will include a network of multi-use trails around Lake Acworth and 

improvements to Cauble Park, Overlook Park, and the existing Highway 92 bridge.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 
       
 
  
 
 

Barry Loudermilk        

Member of Congress     


